
 
January 29, 2023 

 

The Hon.___________________ 

U.S. House of Representatives 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

Senator__________________ 

United States Senate 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

Senator________________ 

United States Senate 

The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510

 

RE: Gun Safety 

Dear Members of Congress, 

With the beginning of a new Congress and the backdrop of mass shootings in Monterey Park 

and Half Moon Bay, I am writing once again to express my sadness and outrage over the level 

of gun violence that we experience in our country. An experience that no other developed country 

shares. In fact, there are few developing countries that share this experience. 

I support a ban on assault weapons and high capacity magazines, a comprehensive system of 

background checks for the purchasing of guns and ammunition, the elimination of online gun 

sales and the establishment of a minimum age of 21 for the purchase of guns and ammunition. 

We need federal legislation on this. The Monterey Park shooting manifestly demonstrated that. 

Those murders were committed with a gun purchased in Arizona that would have been illegal in 

California. 

I urge you to work towards these goals. We cannot continue like this. 

Sincerely, 

(Print Name) _________________________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 


